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P O Box 4204 Wanganui
Wanganui Jury Cup Regatta
6th December 2008
Entries are now open for this prestigious event.
Entry details are attached.

Also attached is a press release about the celebrations of the Billy Webb centenary.
Mahe and Olaf will be arriving in Wanganui on Tuesday and will be training on the river for the week. They will also visit schools and be involved in other public events.

At 5.30pm on Friday there will be  2000metre race for the 3rd wildcard position in the main race  on Sunday recreating the original race.

There will be a dinner on Friday night where Mahe and Olaf will speak.

All in all this promises to be a great weekend.

Why don’t you come.

 David Evans
